
Hello,

Thank you for your consideration in supporting HB 2728. As a native Oregonian who still considers Oregon "home" even if my 
current address is out of state, I believe Oregon is the most beautiful state. I strongly believe that to remain the most beautiful state, 
we must protect its ecosystem. Coyotes play an important ecological role in healthy ecosystems. They reduce rabbit and rodent 
populations, clean up animal carcasses, and increase biodiversity. 

Thank you
Karman Ferrell


